Clayton Bowls Club Hat policy.

This policy has been formulated for patrons attending Clayton Bowls Club.
Policy: ‘That patrons are allowed to wear head covering inside the club if:
‘the hat or head covering does not obscure any part of their face’.

The reason for this is that we must comply with a legal requirement that in the event of CCV footage
needing to be viewed or reviewed by police, we need to be able to supply unimpaired vision of
patrons’ faces.

Action: If a patron is wearing any form of head covering inside the venue that obscures their face
then they are asked to either change it (by turning it around) or remove it completely. If they refuse
to comply with this request, after the reasoning has been explained clearly to them, then they must
be asked to leave.

This applies during any time that the venue is open and it applies to the whole venue (inside
premises).
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